



Is there an outstanding School Resource Officer or Educator/School Administrator in your department or school system?

The Kentucky Association of School Resource Officers is taking nominations for:

· SRO of the Year for the North (Region 3 and 4), South (Region 2 and 6), East (Region 5), and West (Region 1).  In addition to the regional awards, a state SRO of the Year will be selected from these applications.

· Educator/School Administrator of the Year

· Rookie SRO of the Year

A regional SRO of the Year nominee must serve as a strong role model and provided services to their schools and communities above and beyond what is expected in their position. 

The Rookie of the Year Award will go to an SRO who is new in the role of law enforcement (2 years or less) within a school environment but made a positive impact on their school community.  

A candidate for the School Administrator/Educator award will be an administrator or educator who has had a positive impact on their school community and has demonstrated support for a safe and secure learning environment.


NOMINATION DEADLINE:  April 15, 2024

Mail to: KYASRO, Kentucky Center for School Safety, 521 Lancaster Ave., Stratton 111, Richmond, KY  40475 or email  to leeann.morrison@eku.edu. If you email, please make sure you receive a confirmation.   If you have any questions, please contact Lee Ann Morrison via email or 1-859-622-3482.


In your nomination, please include the following information

· Nominee name
· Award (SRO of the Year and region, Educator/Administrator, Rookie of the Year)
· Nominee’s police agency and school system
· Nominee’s contact information - address, phone number, and email address
· Years of experience in their position they are currently employed
· Name and title of person submitting nomination
· Phone number and email address for person submitting the nomination

Please submit a description as to why the nominee listed above should receive the award.   Please include years of experience, specific activities and any other pertinent information.   We will also accept letters of support and any other supporting documentation.

Nominations may be submitted by a Chief/Sheriff, Supervisor, another SRO Officer, or any School Official. The award presentation will be during the annual conference in Richmond, KY on June 11, 2024.
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